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Monday, 28th March 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As you may well be aware, KPS was visited recently by OFSTED to carry out a two-day inspection. So, it is 

with enormous pleasure that we write to share the fantastic news that the school has been rated 

‘Good’ as a result of that visit. 

 

This news follows four years of hard work, sacrifice and dedication since our last inspection. We are 

delighted that Ofsted has recognised the excellent work at KPS and described our school as “a happy 

and safe school, where pupils gain confidence and succeed.” 

 

We are delighted that the inspectors noted how “Governors reacted positively to the 

disappointment of the previous inspection and wasted no time in making the necessary 

changes.” Additionally, the report commended the hard work of Mr Pajak and the “talented 

leadership” team to help the school improve on our last inspection. 

 

The report highlights a number of achievements, including: 

 

 “Pupils learn to adapt and take responsibility for their actions and gain resilience and 

independence through the curriculum.” 

“Kingsway prepares respectful, kind and tolerant pupils who are well prepared for the next 

steps of their lives.” 

 “Staff are dedicated and want the best for pupils.  They get to know pupils well, beginning 

with children in the Nursery and right through to Year 6.” 

 “Leaders make pupils' personal, social and emotional development and priority.” 

“Senior leaders are successfully developing other leaders so that there is even greater capacity 

to keep improving, including in the EYFS.” 

“The headteacher and senior leaders are ambitious for pupils. Senior leaders have ensured 

that there are effective systems in place to enable pupils to enjoy and achieve” 
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The full report is sent with this letter and can be found on our website 

 

This achievement could not have been reached without the support of everyone associated with the 

school. We want to take this opportunity to thank you, your fantastic children and our dedicated staff 

for their hard work and commitment, which has helped to make KPS such a terrific place to learn, work 

and succeed.  

 

Whilst we are incredibly proud of everything that we have achieved at KPS in the past four years, we 

look forward to our school continuing on its strong upward trajectory. We will continue to help all our 

children aspire to achieve their potential and inspire the wider community through our values of 

Kindness, Perseverance and Success.  

 

As always, if you have any questions or comments about the report, we would be happy to hear from 

you via the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/P1EEW7kMEu 

 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

 
 

 

        

Lee Pajak        James Hill 

Head Teacher        Chair of Governors 
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